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Thursday 2nd December 2021 

Covid-19 

As you will know, the government have asked everyone to wear a face 
covering when in shops and on public transport. This is also the case in 

school. Staff are now wearing a face covering in communal areas and any 
visitors to school must do the same. I ask that if you are coming into the 

school office, please wear a face covering and queue outside if there is already 
another family group taking to office staff. Thank you. 

A Drop in the Ocean 

Nursery children have continued to learn about 
animals that live in the sea. The children have 
watched our sharks grow in our fish tank and 

compared their size. They have painted different 
types of sharks, talked about their features and 

even made moving dolphin pictures.  

Cold Weather 

It’s lovely to see a few snowflakes on a crisp, frosty morning… 

however, please ensure that children have a warm coat and a jumper or 
cardigan as we have to keep classrooms ventilated. 

Please note that cold weather is not an excuse for not coming to school. The 
children have missed out on too much learning to miss odd days because of 

the weather. Please try to get children into school on time. 

Attendance awards will be given out in assembly before the Christmas break. 



Lunchtime Supervisor Post 

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor. If you are interested in 
applying then please see the links below for more information. 

https://www.eteach.com             https://enquirelearningtrust.org 

Closing date: Thursday 9 December 2021 at 12.00 noon 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 8th December: Early Years Nativity Performance (at St. Aiden’s) 

Thursday 9th December: Early Years Nativity Performance (at St. Aiden’s) 

Tuesday 14th December: Carols to Parents 

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 16th December: Magic Carpet Theatre performances 

Friday 17th December: Christmas jumper day, Southcoates Talent Show and 
school closes for the Christmas Holiday 

Wednesday 5th January: Children return to school for spring term. 

Christmas Cards 

The children are able to send Christmas cards to each other by posting them in 
the post boxes in each hall. 

Please ensure that any Christmas cards are sent into school by Monday 13th 
December. We will not be able to deliver them after this date. 

Christmas Dinner Day - MCAS 

This year's school Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday 14th December.  If your 
child would like a school Christmas dinner, please book the main meal and 
pudding option on the MCAS App for Tuesday 14th December.  Further 

information on this will be emailed out today alongside the Christmas Menu. 


